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Branch Circular No 21/24  
This is for information only a hard copy 

Has been posted with your conference documents to each Branch Secretary 
 

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

July 2024 

Dear All 

  
Annual Conference – Torquay - September 6th September 2024                                                                                          

Annual Report/Agenda   
Please find enclosed the Combined Annual Report for 2023 and the Conference Agenda for 2024. I enclose 
sufficient copies for each of your delegates.  PLEASE NOTE THERE ARE NO DELEGATES LISTED THIS YEAR THEY 
WILL BE PUBLISHED ON SUPER SLEUTH AT 12NOON ON THURSDAY 24th August, please advise your delegates 
of their number. 

 


